
 

Members Present: Jean Franklin; Mark Bedard; Valerie Coulombe; Lauren Fox; 

Michelle Kelso; Tanya Groce; Lynda Quinn; Sara Smith; Wayne Wofford 

 Also present: Amy Rouse; Jon Moody; David Leavitt 

 

1. MCSCS PROGRESS 

 

     The new school project is moving along well.  Flooring installation has started in A-

wing. Phase II site work has started with sewer line installation on East Street that 

was scheduled for April. 

 

2. Bus Garage Update 

 

DOE has approved Blatt Architects for design and engineering for the upgrades as 

part of the school construction project. We are still waiting on DOT to finish the 

sales agreement which is expected in the next month or so.  

 

3. Athletics Needs 

 
The Superintendent shared information regarding facilities needs for athletics at the 

High School including a lighting system upgrade for football, which will have a 

significant cost in the future. Other discussion included the request to add volleyball 

and lacrosse and what that process looks like per board policy. 

 

4. Scholarship 
 

We have received a request to establish the Laura Salley Memorial Scholarship. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the School Board approve the establishment of 

the Laura Salley Memorial Scholarship. 

 

5. Donations 

 

- MSLC has received the following donations:  Rotary $500; Elks Club $300; and 

$150 from Somerset Economic Development Corp 

- SAMS received $200 anonymous donation for winter gear for students 

- Mill Stream, North Elementary and School Nutrition received donations from 

Hannaford MSES $377.04; NEL $362.04 and SNP $102 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  The School Board accepts the above listed donations. 

 

Future Meetings: 2 / 1 3 / 2 0 2 5  
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SUPPORT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Minutes 

Thursday, January 9, 2025 at 6:00 pm, Middle School Rm 166 

Middle School, Rm 166 


